

# HILTINGBURY SCHOOLS PTA



What better way to kick-start the new term than with the return of one of our biggest and brightest events - Spooks and Sparks! It was wonderful to finally be able to put on an event for our community. There was a real buzz of excitement in the run up to Spooks and Sparks and this showed in how quickly we sold out! The evening was so much fun for all involved, we received some really positive feedback and raised over £5k!!

Preparation for Christmas is now in full swing and, after consultation with the schools, we made the decision not to go ahead with our usual fair this year, but to instead run a new Dine with Santa event, which is going to be a lovely day full of great food, activities, crafts and most importantly - Santa! The Elfridges shop is also back again this year. We are grateful to all the volunteers that have offered up their spare time to wrap hundreds of presents so far! We are also busy putting together our Christmas craft packs and Letters from Santa.

For those that have purchased, or are planning to purchase, one of our gorgeous Nordman fir Christmas trees, please share pictures of your decorated trees again this year as we'd love to see them looking beautiful!







## **Upcoming Events**



#### Christmas Trees

On sale now

Locally sourced Nordman fir trees for collection

#### Craft Packs

On sale now

Craft packs to keep your children entertained during the Christmas Break

#### Letter from Santa

On sale now

Personalised letter from Father Christmas to your children

#### Dine with Santa

4 Dec

Festive Event for all the family

#### Elfridges

9/14 Dec

Gift selections will take place during school hours

### **Contact Details**



info.hspta@gmail.co.uk



www.pta-events.co.uk/hspta



www.facebook.com/groups/hspta



Thank you to Gair Gas for Sponsoring our Christmas Events this term and offering to help at Dine with Santa